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January 30, 2016
 

Sabbath School
   

Song Service
Opening Hymn He Leadeth Me Hymn #537
Scripture Reading Psalm 119:105
Theme Overcoming Obstacles Christine Bergen
Bible Study The Controversy Continues Stephen McIntyre

Divine Service
 
Welcome and Announcements 
Music Interlude  Instrumental
Invocation Joe Bergen
Hymn of Praise Lord, I Want to Be a Christian Hymn #319
Scripture Reading Ecclesiastes 4:9-10 Justina Stagg
Children’s Offering Erica McIntyre
Children’s Time Christine Bergen
Offering NAD Evangelism Justina Stagg
Prayer Song           As We Come To You In Prayer Hymn #671
Morning Prayer Justina Stagg
Special Music The McIntyre Sisters
Sermon Joe Bergen

The Ministry of Friends
Closing Hymn What a Friend We Have in Jesus Hymn #499
Benediction Joe Bergen
Music Postlude Instrumental

Sunset: This Week:   5:00 pm. Next Week:   5:11 pm.

Next  Sabbath: Sermon:       Christine Bergen 
Offering:       Church Budget 

Announcements
Happy Sabbath to one and all! A warm welcome to you all, and a special welcome to any visitors
with us today. May the Lord Jesus Christ be in our midst today and bless us abundantly. 

Prayer Ministry - Any prayer request cards can be placed in the prayer box in the foyer and will
be later distributed among our members to be prayed for. 

Our Church Business Meeting will take place tonight, January 30, at 6:30pm here at the church.
All church members are encouraged to be in attendance at this important meeting. Thank you. 

Adventurer Club will have its next club meeting tomorrow, Sunday, January 24, from 11:00am
to 1:00pm.

There has been a very positive response in our community about the upcoming Depression
& Anxiety Recovery Program. Three info sessions took place this past week. Some individuals,
including some members, needed a few extra days to decide whether they would register for the
8-week program. We encourage as many as would like to register for the program to do so by
the registration deadline this coming Monday, February 1. A special registration opportunity will
be provided here at the church on Tuesday, February 1, from 7:00pm-8:30pm. Registration forms,
payments, and other necessary arrangements can be made at that time, as needed. The 8-week
program will run for registered participants in February and March. For more information please
speak to Leah Smallwood, Eugene Stagg or Pastor Jason. 

Women’s Bible Studies will resume on Sabbath, February 13, at 4:00pm here at the church. All
ladies are encouraged to participate in Bible Study and fellowship. 

Small Group Ministry - We continue to work toward the commencement of a number of small
groups in our community that will meet between Sabbaths each week. Two groups have
commenced but others are being organized to start in the near future. These Bible study groups
will take the place of our regular mid-week meeting. We want to have all members involved, plus,
we heartily welcome visitors and friends. If you would like to be involved in a small group, please
contact Pastor Jason. Information regarding groups’ locations and schedules will soon be shared.
Please pray for God’s blessing on our church and community. 

A special thank you once again to those volunteers who have served this week at the
Amalgamated Academy Breakfast program. 

New Sanctuary Chairs Capital Campaign -  Thank you to all who have been helping us get
closer to our funding needs for new Church Chairs. A presentation will be made at our business
meeting regarding this topic. All are encouraged to continue to support this cause enabling us to
reach our final funding goal of $10,500. Please make your donation marked “Church Chairs” on
your envelope to support this cause. God bless you for your generosity!  

Remember in Prayer: The new church year ahead; Evangelistic ministry plans; the Depression
Recovery Program in 4 communities in NL this February and March; God’s blessing on our local
church leadership and membership; our sick and shut-in members; for the Holy Spirit’s outpouring
among us and true revival in our hearts. 


